
 

 
 
November 6, 2020 

 

Good Afternoon Southwood Kindergarten Families, 

 

The Hanover School Division has informed us that Thursday, November 12​th​ will 

now become Day 1 on the school cycle.  This is being done in light of the fact that 

Tuesday, November 10​th​ has been changed to an admin day (a Day 0).  This is 

different than the information we sent out earlier today.  Our apologies for any 

inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

Please find attached an updated calendar with the correct days of the cycle linked 

to the calendar dates up until the December holiday break. 

 

If you have any further questions, feel free to contact the school. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Rod Kehler 


